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TOWN OF NORTH REDINGTON BEACH
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS SPECIAL MEETING
JANUARY 22, 2025

SAFEBUILT Q&A

Paul Featherston, Regional Operations Manager for Safebuilt, opened the meeting and
introduced the staff in attendance:

Randy Spears — Building Official

Larry Jenkins — Building Inspector
Victoria Christopher — Lead Permit Tech
Jennifer Madison — Permit Tech

Ms. Christopher gave an update stating there has been 283 SDE letters issued and 134 permits
have been issued since 10/1 with 120 of those storm damage related.

She stated that there have been 22 reassessments with all 22 being brought under 50%.

A question and answer session was held with residents and contractors asking various
questions. A recording of the meeting is available at townofnrb.com with a verbatim transcript

included on the YouTube site.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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Mari Campbefl, CMC
Town Clerk



